

Kingborough Child and Family Learning Centre

WHAT ARE WE DOING?

A new Child and Family Learning Centre is coming to Kingborough and will be located on the Kingston Primary School site.

WHAT IS A CHILD AND FAMILY LEARNING CENTRE?

A Child and Family Learning Centre is a welcoming place for families and young children, from pregnancy to five years, to come together to grow, play and learn. The Child and Family Learning Centre provides a range of services to support our youngest children to thrive.

HOW CAN A CHILD AND FAMILY LEARNING CENTRE HELP YOU?

The Kingborough Child and Family Learning Centre will provide a variety of services to support you, all in one place. It is somewhere you and your child can make friends and they can learn as they play. It's a place where you can get advice on health and family matters, education and training. Why not drop in for a coffee and a chat while your child plays in a safe and fun learning environment?

GET INVOLVED

A Get Involved campaign has been launched to encourage the community to participate in the development of the Kingborough Child and Family Learning Centre. Your voice matters and will help shape the centre's facilities and services that will support young children and families in your local community.

Get Involved will be communicated widely via direct mail-outs, social media, and other ways to provide opportunity for the whole community to be part of this exciting project.

You can get involved by:

- completing the online survey at education.tas.gov.au/get-involved
- attending the community workshop on 25 August 2020 (9.15am-11.15am) at Kingston Primary School Library. Register to attend the workshop via the above website address.
- emailing the project team at getinvolved@education.tas.gov.au
- writing to us at Get Involved, GPO Box 169, Hobart 7001.